
          
!

 

u f f i c i o   s t a m p a

Light + Building 2020 is postponed to September, 
but our commitment continues 

 
The world's leading trade fair for lighting and building services technology 

will take place in Frankfurt am Main between the middle and the end of 
September 2020. 

 
For precautionary reasons, due to the growing spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) in Europe, 
Messe Frankfurt postponed Light + Building to September 2020. As exhibitor, AVE 
renews the commitment towards its customers and business partners. The Company will 
continue to work positively so that the September event will be full of news and opportunities 
for professionals. 
 
The appointment with Light + Building 2020 is only postponed, the AVE innovation 
continues. 
 
In addition to the normal online and social information request services, the whole AVE Sales 
Department is available to provide more details regarding Light + Building 2020 Fair. 
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